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16/7/2025 
 
Dear Sir /Madam 
 
D3496 Bawnmore Road - Carriageway Resurfacing Works 
 
Warwickshire County Council Highways Team would like to inform you of planned 
Carriageway Resurfacing works which are due to commence on Monday 18th August 
2025, with works anticipated to take  approx. 2 weeks to complete ( excluding Bank 
Holidays and weekends ). The site extents are given on the next page. 
 
For safety reasons, the works will be carried out under a road closure with working hours 
09:00 – 15:30 Mon - Fri. with no weekend working planned.  
 
During the works, there will be closure points at the following junctions with Bawnmore 
Road:- 
 
Longrood Road – Soft Closure point with Access to residents and businesses. 
Overslade Lane – Hard Closure point with controlled access with Gateman 
Whittle Close – Hard Closure point with controlled access with Gateman 
Bawnmore Park – Hard Closure point with controlled access with Gateman 
Plantagenet Drive – Hard Closure point with controlled access with Gateman 
 
Access to properties and businesses within the works will be maintained where practical, 
please liaise with Traffic Management marshals. 
 
Please note, bin collections will continue as normal.   
 
A diversion route will be signed for through traffic.  
 
Expected programme of works:- 
 
18/08/25  - Remove existing road surface between CH0 – CH477. 
19/08/25 – 27/8/25 - Ironwork adjusted/replaced, kerbing alterations and reinstatement. 
28/08/25 - 29/8/2025. -   Final road surface laid.   
29/08/25. -   Reinstate Road markings. 
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When entering the site, please drive slowly through the works.   
Please be aware of temporary road surfaces and raised ironwork. 
 
There will inevitably be some disruption to households/businesses, but every effort will be 
made to keep this to a minimum.   
 
If during the works you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 
contactor’s Surfacing Manager who will be in a position to deal with your concerns directly. 
He can be contacted on this telephone number 07837 319 323. ( Mon – Fri 08:00 – 16:30 ) 
 
If you require any further information or wish to discuss the works, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jonathan Cook,  
Planned Works Delivery Engineer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




